
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
16 March 2015 
 
 
 
Florin Niculescu 

Ab Initio 

Bucharest 

 
 
 
Dear Florin, 
 
 
 
On behalf of FIDIC, ARIC and EFCA, we wish to offer you our sincere thanks for sharing with 
all of us your valuable time and experience at the recent Regional Infrastructure Conference 
in Bucharest.  
 
The Conference was a great success, bringing out many important issues impacting on the 
industry.  We have noted a number of avenues for follow-up actions and further discussion 
on topics such as procurement, training, and the proper use of FIDIC documents.  Without 
the support of people such as you, the conference would not have been a success. 
 
We look forward to working with you again over the coming years, and to your valuable input 
into the activities of FIDIC and the industry. 
 
 
Sincerely yours,  
 

 
 
 
Enrico Vink 
FIDIC Managing Director 
on behalf of FIDIC – ARIC – EFCA organising teams 

 

 


